Cover letter
Subject: submission of a research article

Dear Prof. Dr. Fukumi Furukawa
We are writing to submit our manuscript entitled” Expressions of miR-199a-5p and miR-125b-5p and their target genes in the endometrium of Recurrent Implantation Failure patients following in uterus infusion of autologous Peripheral Blood Mononuclear Cells” for consideration of possible publication in the Journal of Trends in Immunotherapy. This study is not under consideration by any other journal. All authors approved the manuscript and this submission process. Thank you for receiving our manuscript and considering it for review. 
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Dr.Mohammad Salehi (Corresponding author)   
m.salehi@sbmu.ac.ir
We appreciate your time and look forward to your response.
Kind regards 
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